
 
 

The Nauman Family 

Since welcoming our daughter Charlotte in 2010 we have utilized countless workshops 
sponsored by Family Matters. Their passionate staff have provided us with education on 
topics ranging from behavior to transition, school, family and everything in between. 
We have always been able to count on the workshops, resources, and support to 
provide us with the tools we need to set Charlotte up for success in all areas of her life. 
The gift of knowledge that Family Matters has given us the past six years is priceless 
and we look forward to more top-notch trainings in the future! 

 


